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https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/Balbardie/

March 2014
Dear Parent / Carer,

It has been an extremely eventful month in school, both with exciting learning continuing to take place as well as the building work beginning for our new extension.
I hope many of you are able to attend our Open Morning and enjoy seeing our children actively engaged in their learning and talking positively about their school experiences. 
If at any point you have a question, query or worry, please do not hesitate to contact me at school or through email at greg.welsh@wled.org.uk
Greg Welsh (Head Teacher)
Open Morning

This Friday, 28th February, is our annual Open Morning. Parents/carers are invited into school from 11am – 11.50am to visit your child’s classroom and see some of the exciting learning taking place in school. Our staff will be busy working with the children and an opportunity to discuss your child’s progress will be provided through our parents’ consultations in April. The children will leave school at their normal time of 12.10pm that day.
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The next scheduled parents’ consultations will take place on 1st and 2nd April. Children in P3-P7 should attend this meeting, as it is important for them to share their learning and their next steps in learning. If there are confidential issues to discuss, the teacher will make arrangements for this to happen at a separate time.
Balbardie Family Quiz Night

Do you have a good general knowledge? Is ‘Eggheads’ one of your favourite programmes? If so, then this is the night for you....

The House Captain Team is organising a Family Quiz night to be held in the Royal British Legion on Thursday 6th March, starting at 6.30pm. Tickets are priced £1 per child and £2 per adult, and can be purchased from the school office. Teams can consist of a maximum of 6 members. There will also be a prize raffle on the night and the chance to have some family fun putting your knowledge to the test against other families and staff! Any donations for raffle prizes would be gratefully received.
P6 ‘The Wizard of Oz’ Production

We are the Dorothys in the Primary 6 musical, ‘The Wizard of Oz’. We have successfully rehearsed all of Act 1. We have been working very hard during rehearsals and have been having a ball. 
The show takes place on Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March in Bathgate Academy at 7pm. Please support us as this has taken alot of practise and we need an audience – YOU!

Tickets are on sale from the school office at a cost of £4 per ticket. Our cast is looking forward to performing for you.... Join us somewhere over a rainbow!

By Lauren Kirk and Lauren Cameron – P6a
Dressing Down with a Difference

Our March ‘Dress Down Day’ on Friday, 7th March will have a ‘Wizard of Oz’ theme in support of the float committee and our P6 school show. Children are encouraged to come to school dressed as a character from the film. This will also give them the chance to have their costumes ready for John Newland’s Procession day in June.
Sport Relief 2014

On Thursday 20th March, all of our children will be involved in completing the Sport Relief Mile. The event will take place on the mile track at Bathgate Sports Centre at 9.30am for P4-7 and 11am for P1-3. The children will be encouraged to walk or run the mile. Our pupil fundraiser for the event will take place on Friday 21st March. P7 pupils are organising a Sport Relief Bake Sale. We hope that you will support this worthwhile venture.

Technologies and Devices
Although we promote the use of technologies to enhance learning, it is important for children to use many other approaches. This is the same in their own time. I have listed a website with a short video which our staff have watched to highlight the importance of not overly relying on technology and devices, and may be useful for parents.
http://m.youtube.com/watch?v=RGa3-kZ2rgU
Bathgate West ‘Pies, Peas and Bingo’ Night

Bathgate West Nursery is holding its ‘Pie, Peas and Bingo’ night on Thursday 27th March. Tickets costing £2.50 are on sale from the nursery or the school office.
Milk and School Fund Money

School milk for 22nd April until 27th June is £8.28 and should be paid by Friday 28th March.
School fund contributions for the same period is £3.00 and should be paid by the same date.

DIARY DATES - MARCH
3rd 
P1/P7 Dental Inspections
4th 
P5 New Lanark

6th 
Family Quiz Night (6.30pm at British Legion)
7th 
P7b Assembly (parents welcome at 9.45am)


12.30pm P6 Wizard rehearsals in school hall

10th 
P6 to Academy (Wizard rehearsal – 11am – 3pm)


P7 Maths GLOW Meet with Academy

11th 
7pm Parent Council


7pm – ARB Parents’ Network

12th 
P6 to Academy (Wizard rehearsal – all day)

13th 
P6 to Academy (Wizard rehearsal – morning)

14th 
Parents’ Consultation appointment times issued


P3h Assembly (parents welcome at 9.45am)

17th 
P6 to Academy (Wizard dress rehearsal – 11am – 3pm)


PM – P5 and P7 to watch Wizard rehearsal

18th 
P7 Maths GLOW Meet with Academy

7pm – P6 ‘The Wizard of Oz’ production (Bathgate Academy)

19th 
P3/2 visit to Callendar House


7pm – P6 ‘The Wizard of Oz’ production (Bathgate Academy)
20th 
AM – Sport Relief Mile (see information above)

21st 
Pupil Fundraiser – Sport Relief Bake Sale

27th 
P1-P4 Review Jotters being sent home


Bathgate West Nursery Bingo Night (see information above)
28th 
P5d Assembly (parents welcome at 9.45am)


11am – P2 Mister Skellybones production (Bathgate High Church Hall)


Mothers’ Day plant orders issued

April

1st 
Parent Consultations (separate letter issued)

2nd 
Parent Consultations

3rd 
P2e and P2g to Stirling Castle 

4th 
9.30am Church Service (High Church)


Easter Golden Club Event
